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Gmail 
Sameer pingle <sameerpingle 1@gmail.com> 

congratulations for being awardee of HEF teachers' day event on 3rd Septembe 
Dr A K Sen Gupta <aksengupta51@gmail.com> To: sameer pingle <sameerpingle1@gmail.com> Cc: Vikram Parekh <prof.vikramparekh@gmail.com>, Vilas Chaudhari <vilasvkc@gma.co

3 Junc 2016 at 16:15 

Dear Dr Sameer Pingle 
Greetings from Higher Education Forum (HEF). 

E Is the community of individuals & practitioners of higher education in india. The journey 

starled a few years ago through Google group and today with more than 4,000 members, it is 

the largest such on-line community in India. The motto of the group is singular: to help 

development of an Indian higher education system that is world class in terms of qualily & 

excellence. The forum has also been incorporaled as a Public Charitable Irust. 

One of the important activities undertaken by the HEF is to recognize & felicitate sone of the 

teachers and others involved in landscape of higher education on 5th September each year on 

the occasion of the teachers' day. The objective is to show our gratitude to them for their 

outstanding contribution to higher education. The first such function was organized on 5th 

September, 2010. This year the function is scheduled on 3rd September as 5th September 

happens to be the festive day of Ganesha Chaturthi. 

We have the pleasure in sharing with you that HEF awards committee through the process of 

nomination / identification has selected you for an award for your outstanding contribution lo 

overall Academic Excellence through your teaching, research and publications. 

Heartiest congratulations!! 

The details of the 7th teachers' day event are as under: 

1. Date: 3rd September, 2016 (Saturday) 
2. Timings: 4 pm to 6 pm 

3. Venue: Indian School of Design and Innovalion (ISDI), Senapati Bapat Marg. Mumbai 

We request you to personally attend the award function and collect the award in person. 

You are also cordially invited to get your relatives / professional friends for the award function 

their number being restricted to 8 (eight). You are requesled to report for the funclion by 3.30 

pm on 3rd September at the venue for logistical purposes. 

Please confirm immediately that you will be attending the award function. Please also let us 

know the number of the people accompanying you. 

Look fonward to meeling you at the felicitation function. 

Regards 
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